

T:0800 980 4800 hello@jeansforgenes.org www.jeansforgenes.org

19 April 2021

Bim Sandhu Chief Executive 1st Floor Santon House 52-55 Uxbridge Road Ealing London W5 5SA

Dear Bim

Thank you for your recent donation of £6,000, giving the life-changing gift to millions of children and their families across the UK.

Your donation helps us change the lives of the 3 million people in the UK living with a genetic disorder - by providing the vital tools and services they need.

We know that currently 1 in 25 children have a genetic disorder – translating into one child in every class. They might be known: it might be physical or an easily observed difference but it could also be invisible, or a reason why someone can't join in as much as they'd like.

Thanks to your gift, this will help fund the services a child needs to be able to join in, or a much-needed family counselling service, or a specialist nurse to help them on their journey.

Put simply, your donation helps to ensure that everyone gets the tools to live the life they want to live, regardless of their disorder.

If you'd like more opportunities to do yet more good work, please don't hesitate to contact me. Partnerships with organisations like yours are vital to the success of our campaign and I'd welcome the opportunity to talk to you about other exciting ways we could work together.

In the meantime, thank you again and here's to you! Together, we really are changing lives.

With kind regards,

Adelle\Scott
Creative Director

e: adelle.scott@jeansforgenes.org